
From: Leigh LeMoine <LeighLeMoine@scstatehouse.gov>
To: 'stevemorris47@outlook.com'stevemorris47@outlook.com
CC: Morris, Stevesmorris@aging.sc.gov 

Date: 1/4/2017 4:56:01 PM
Subject: FW: Meeting with Bill Kirkland 

Attachments: APS Final Report.pdf

Hi Mr. Morris, please find the attached report regarding their work ahead of the meeting on Friday.

Thank you,
Leigh

From: Bedsole, Coretta D [mailto:cbedsole@aarp.org]
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 12:25 PM
To: Leigh LeMoine <LeighLeMoine@scstatehouse.gov>
Subject: RE: Meeting with Bill Kirkland

Leigh,
Attached is the a copy of the full report. I would suggest Mr. Kirkland start with page 9 which is a summary of the 
recommendations followed by a review of the appendix so he can see what actions have already been taken by SC 
DSS. Hope this works.
Thanks,
Coretta

C o r e tta  B edsole | A A R P  S o u th  C a ro lin a  | A ssociate S ta te  D ire c to r  
A dvocacy
1201 Main Street | Suite 1720 | Columbia, SC 29201
Office: 803-765-7383 | Cell: 803-403-5313

If you don't think Real Possibilities when you think AARP, then you don't know ‘aarp'.

Real Possib-ilIti-es In

South Carolina

From: Leigh LeMoine [mailto:LeighLeMoine@scstatehouse.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 12:12 PM
To: Bedsole, Coretta D
Subject: Meeting with Bill Kirkland

Hi Coretta, do you have a brief overview of the Adult Protective Services project that AARP and Nelson Mullins have 
been working on that I may share with Bill Kirkland of USC? As I mentioned, the Lt. Governor has discussed how data 
analytics and USC could assist - and he wanted to review the information beforehand to tailor his
remarks/presentation.

Thank you,
Leigh

Leigh LeMoine
Deputy Chief of Staff for Administration 
Office of the Lieutenant Governor 
(803) 734-2083
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